
NORTH WEST THAMES REGIONAL HEALTH AUTHORITY 

40 EASTBOURNE TERRACE, LONDON, W2 30R 

Telephone: 
Our ref: 01-2628011 
Your ref: Ext. 

12th June, 1979 

Dear Dr Lane, 

Medicine Act 1968 -• Person Responsible 

You will recall that at the Joint Management Committee Meeting on 
21st February, Dr Walford recommended that you be the designated 
'person responsible' for quality control at the Central Blood 
Laboratories. 

The Regional Health Authority therefore wish to formally advise 
you that in accordance with circular HSC(IS)144 they wish to 
designate your position as Director of the Central Blood Laboratories 
as being the 'person responsible'. 

I would be grateful if you would confirm in writing your acceptance 
of this designation. 

Yours sincerely, 

G RO-C 

N.P.N. i?MOUR 
._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._._.. 

Regional Personnel Officer 

Dr RS Lane, 
Director, 
Blood Products Laboratory, 
Dagger Lane, 
Elstree, 
Borehamwood, 
Herts. 
WD6 3BX 
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